
Dear Friends,
 Over the Christmas weekend, we had a great tenant named

Turner Construction move into Corporate 6. We also have two new

law firms from Bridgeport that have moved up into the complex.

Fountain Square had Chick-fil-A open to great success, and they

are doing very well, which I am very grateful for. That type of

retail adjacent to our park allows our tenants more options.

 During the Thanksgiving vacation, I was in Florence, Italy, and saw

a fabulous Christmas display hanging between the streets. We are

going to bring that display to our towers this year. Also, this year

we will revamp our Halloween exhibit to allow a walking path

through the circle, to make it more enjoyable for children and with

less traffic. This past Halloween, we had the queue back up to

Bridgeport Avenue, so we need to improve that experience. 

Happy New Year, and wishing you great health this upcoming year! 

All the best,
Bob

Happy New Year!

Are you a tenant

or visitor of R.D.

Scinto and have

any suggestions

for us? Please

feel free to share

your feedback

anytime to

newsletter@scinto

.com.
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Maintenance request? Call FOG at (203)925-8200, or email fogwatch@scinto.com
Newsletter or free marketing request? Email newsletter@scinto.com or cailyn@scinto.com

Looking for available space? Check out www.scinto.com, or call (203)929-6300 and ask for Rob!
General inquiries/feedback? Email newsletter@scinto.com

Looking for information on amenities, conference rooms, or BJ's offers? Email cailyn@scinto.com

FAQ's
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